
 Class 4 Newsletter 

Summer Term – 27/04/2018 

 
 

This Week 
Our Theme for this half term is the ‘This Little Light of Mine’. Our focus in Science this week was 
to explore the impact light has on shadows and how white light is made up of 7 colour rays (what we 
call the rainbow!) In English, we have returned to working on the novel ‘The Midnight Fox’. We have 
empathised with Tom, the protagonist, writing in a couple of styles and have grammatically focussed 

on relative clauses using the relative pronoun ‘where’. In Maths, our focus has continued with 
percentages, focussing on finding percentages of amounts.  In History, we have focussed on why the 

Saxons only settled in Britain and not in Wales & Scotland; we did this using the digital mapping 
software Digimaps. In RE, we explored the use of light and dark in the Bible. We read Psalm 23 and 
explored how absence from God is described as darkness. We portrayed it using art. In Computing, 

we continued to think about how to stay safe online. In French, we learned how to read, say and 
recognise colours. 

 

Next Week… 
English: The Midnight Fox 

Maths: All things fractions! (Mixed numbers, 
improper fractions, addition, multiplication etc.) 

Science: Exploring the concept of light 

RE: Peter & his commission to build Jesus’ church 

History: What was life like in Anglo Saxon times? 

 

Panini World Cup 2018 Stickers 
With the World Cup approaching, I am running a 
‘Swap Shop’ for those collecting the Panini World 

Cup stickers. On Mondays and Fridays, during 
break time, those children who are collecting 

stickers and have duplicates can come and swap 
amongst themselves. I am supervising the trades 

to make sure all trades are fair. 

Important Dates 
Mon 30th Apr: Shorter Weekly Project Homework 2 due in 
Mon 30th Apr: Gymnastics club 
Tue: 1st May: Dance club 

Wed 25th Apr: Open Door from 3:15-4:00pm 

Wed 2nd May: Singing lessons 

Fri 4th May: Swimming for Y4 children 

 

Stars of the Week 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for COURAGE goes to Jorja Tucker for her determination to keep 

going during our endurance running of the track.  

The CURRICULUM award goes to Freya Emptage for a monster defensive display in PE. 

Star Writer: Alfie Richards 



Outstanding Behaviour 
The children this week that have modelled outstanding behaviour 3 or more times are: 

Libby B, Dylan, Cayden, Keinan, Logan, Libby P, Natasha, Daniel, Connor 
Emilee, Theo, Rubie, Owen, Freya, Oliver, Natalia, Emily H, Russell, Emily K, Alex, Kaitlyn, 

Harrison, Jessica, Alfie, Shane, Jorja, Jasmine, Lilly-Mae 
 

Homework (Shorter Weekly Projects) 
Each week, choose one of these activities to complete as your homework. You can choose which 

activity to complete. Each homework is due in on the Monday of each new week. Unfortunately, you 
can’t complete the same activity twice. Any questions about homework, you can contact me on 

d.bateman@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

 

 

As always, you can talk to me about your child’s progress. 
My Open Door is on Wednesday from 3:15-4:00pm. 

Mr Bateman 


